
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents,  

 

            I wish you all happy and safe Holydays   

             Y1 Group have been learning during this week   22/03 the five pillars of Islam 

             You can find some simples of their work attached to the Newsletter. 

     

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The link bellow would help you help your child learning The Quran 

http://quran.com 

 


